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School administrators across the country were made aware of a social media post 

on TikTok making general shooting and bomb-related threats to schools. These 

posts are being shared nationally and are specific to December 17 th . The Bristol 

Borough Police Department has been made aware of this threat and will have an 

increased presence in the schools. At this time, there are no specific threats to 

any schools in the Bristol Borough School District.

Respectfully, 

Thomas F. Shaffer, Superintendent of Schools
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